Washington County Sheriff's Office is taking applications for a female and male part-time Jailer.
Employees may work all shifts and weekends. Current shifts are 12-hour shifts (Monday, Tuesday,
Friday, Saturday and Sunday one week. Wednesday and Thursday the next week). Part-time
employees may be used for shorter shifts, assist with transports and guarding inmates while at
medical appointments.

Jailers are responsible for overseeing inmates 24/7, including transporting inmates to and from
court, medical appointments, and other facilities. They will also be responsible for guarding inmates
while they are housed at other locations for treatment.

Starting wage will be $23.25/hour up to $29.75 /hour depending on experience. Additional pay
raises on July 1st, 2023.

Applications are due immediately. You may obtain an application by downloading it from the link
below, stopping at the Sheriff's Office located at 2181 Lexington Blvd, Washington, IA 52353, or by
contacting Karla Davis at kdavis@wps.co.washington.ia.us or 319-653-2107.

For a detailed position description and employment application, you may login to the Washington
County website at https://washingtoncounty.iowa.gov.

Washington County is an equal opportunity employer. Women, minorities, and bilinguals are
encouraged to apply.



